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Production company authorized to 

film in Kahnawà:ke 
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2024) 
 
The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to 
advise the community that a permit has been granted to the production 
company Groupe Cinéland Inc. to film a commercial on a portion of 
Common land (Lot 35 Block C) within the quarry near the Peacekeeper 
Station. 
 
Filming is expected to take place from approximately 7am to 4pm on a 
date to be determined within the coming weeks. The production will 
have multiple vehicles, a boat, divers and approximately 20 crew on 
site. 
 
This production will not require any road closures or disruptions to 
traffic. 
  
Click here to visit the MCK Permits Page. 
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